Wareham Bike Path Committee Meeting
April 17,2013
At Wareham Multi-Service Center —Rm # 119

In attendance: Michael Langford, Damon Howard, Dale Scott, Eileen Allgor
Michael Langford called the meeting to order at 6:07.

February meeting minutes were approved.
Survey — The online survey continues at 96% favorable.

Friends of the Pathway — The Friends group will need volunteers to help with the race in Onset the
beginning of June. They will provide funds for the signage on the striping on Onset Ave, expected to be
complete this spring. A ham and bean supper is proposed this year instead of the usual spaghetti supper,

tentatively scheduled for mid-July.
Southcoast Bikeway — Adam Recchia has left SRPEDD and is replaced by Jackie Schmidt. Michael will
extend an invitation to Jackie to attend one of our monthly meetings. Adam has been a huge help to many

towns and will be sorely missed. A letter has been distributed from Rich Davey stating that rails with
trails is a definite possibility. This information will have a great effect on our proposed pathway.

BOS — The BOS approved the striping of Onset Ave at their meeting last night, April 16th. The map was
produced by GAF Engineering. For future reference, the BOS asked that we have an estimate of the

monies required for future phases of the pathway.

Other — The committee discussed the feasibility of linking Minot Ave to Onset Ave since the striping is
expected this spring. It was suggested that our committee schedule a meeting with the Minot Forest

committee.

Other — everyone was very pleased with the approval by the BOS to stripe Onset Ave and would like to
keep the momentum going.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen C. Allgor
Recording Secretary





